

Stories in this newsletter









30TH DINNER

WORKING BEES

DATES & INFORMATION OVER TO YOU

30th Anniversary Dinner



Our 30th Anniversary dinner was held at the City Diggers in Wollongong and was an outstanding success! Everyone was dressed to impress and our club revelers danced the night away as Twitchen Steve put us in the mood to Celebrate! Many an old friend reconnected as they reminisced on the good ol' days. The photo video added to the fun of the night and a big thank you to Liam Zeller for putting it together. A copy of the video will soon be uploaded to our Facebook Page and the Illabunda Website. The photo competition was won by Rory Taylor — Well done Rory! Watch this space for details of our next social event.

Working Bees



Our last working bee was held from the 4th—6th of November and was by all accounts quite the chilly weekend but as the work being done was a new paint job our brave and hardy workers braced themselves for the arctic chill and kept the doors open and the lodge well aired. Attending an Illabunda working bee is rewarding and fun way to contribute to your club and we are thankful for all the people who have attended working bees over the years! The next working bee will be held on 12th—14th May. As they say there's snow time like the present so mark this date in your diary and email Debbie at news@illabunda.com.au to register your interest. We look forward to your company as we work together to keep our lodge in tip top condition.

Dates & Information



- NSW XC Working Party: 4th—5th February and then the first weekend of the month
- Peak Music Festival Early Bird Offer Ends: 28th February
- 2017 Winter Bookings Open: 1st March
- AGM: 31st March
- Working Bee:12th —14th May
- Australian Snowsports History Association (AASHA) Gathering: 28th 3oth April
- 2017 Ski Season Opens: 9th —12th June
- Peak Music Festival: 9th —12th June

Over To You



We would love to hear your skiing/ Illabunda stories, see your photos and hear your news or information and of course share them with our members and associates in this Newsletter. Please email Debbie at news@illabunda.com.au

To Keep our club great don't forget to invite a mate!